
BID NOTICE 
The City of Clare is accepting sealed bids for the purchase of one (1) Lab 

Glassware Washer. Specifications may be obtained from Dale Clark 

Director of Water Treatment, at Clare Waste Water Plant 11175 S. Eberhart 

Ave., dclark@cityofclare.org, or (989) 386-2321. Sealed bids should be 

submitted to: 

City of Clare 

Sealed Bid: Glassware Washer 

202 West Fifth Street 

Clare, MI  48617 

 

Sealed bids will be accepted until 1:00 pm on Friday, May 12, 2023, at 

which time the bids will be opened.  The City of Clare reserves the right to 

accept and/or reject any and/or all bids. Postmarks will not be accepted. 

 

The City of Clare is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

Dale Clark 

   Clare Water Treatment 
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